
 

 
 

 

Principal: Adam Wilson 
Deputy Principal: Tania Bailey 

           14th February 2025 

Dear Families, 
 
This Term for our Connected Curriculum Project, the Year 4 and 4/5 classes are 
exploring tourism in Port Augusta. Our students will have the opportunity to explore 
and compare local attractions around Port Augusta, including the Welcome to Port 
Augusta sign, Arid Lands, Lions Park, and the Water Tower. 
 
Excursion Details 

 Date: Monday, 24th February (Week 5) 

 Departure: Students will leave school at 9:05am 

 Return: Students will return at school by 1:30pm 

Requirements from home  

 Packed recess and lunch, as students will not be able to access the canteen 

 Water bottle 

 Hat 

There is no cost to families for this excursion. 

 
Please sign the attached permission form and return it to school by Friday the 21st of 
February. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Kind regards,  
Jodie Bailey and Michael Wilson 

 


